Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
The St. Johns River Water Management District (SJRWMD) announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, July 21, 2021, 5:05 p.m.

PLACE: The workshop can be attended in person or by webinar to maximize the opportunity for public participation. The webinar will be conducted through GoToWebinar. The webinar is free to attend and can be accessed from a computer, tablet, or smartphone.

SJRWMD Governing Board Room, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, FL 32177

If attending the workshop by webinar, please register at the link below:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2226123334658831373

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Central Springs/East Coast regional water supply planning area is one of three planning regions within the SJRWMD. Pursuant to subsection 373.709(1), Florida Statutes, the technical methods public workshop is a meeting to discuss the technical data and modeling tools anticipated to be used to support the Central Springs/East Coast regional water supply plan.

One or more SJRWMD Governing Board members may attend the Technical Methods Workshop.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Joy Kokjohn, SJRWMD, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, FL 32177, (386)329-4223, jkokjohn@sjrwmd.com seven days before the meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: District Clerk, (386)329-4127. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Joy Kokjohn, Regional Water Supply Planning Coordinator, Bureau of Water Supply Planning, SJRWMD, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, FL 32177, (386)329-4223, jkokjohn@sjrwmd.com.
